
C Track Kindergarten with Mr. Howe  
 
 
 
 

July 22, 2019 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We had a good first two days of school!  We concentrated on rules and procedures in the classroom.   
The students also learned several of the songs we will be singing all year.      
 
I have started testing the class to find out their strengths and their academic needs.   I will send home a 
progress report next week.  My plan is to discuss homework at Back-to-School night this Wednesday.  
I look forward to seeing you there! 
 
We will also start our homework calendar and reading log next week.  For now, please be sure to read 
to your child every day.  
 
If you are on Facebook, you should “like” the Kindergarten with Mr. Howe page at 
https://www.facebook.com/howekinder.   You should be able to look at the page even if you are not on 
Facebook.  I will post photos from the first day of school when I have the photo release from the few 
remaining students.   I sent home another copy of the student information form with students who have 
not turned one in. 
 
I have noticed several children wearing open toed shoes/sandals, which are not allowed at the school.  
Please have your child wear tennis shoes so that they can run without hurting their feet. 
 
Remember that the Shark Folder is to be returned on Tuesday with any forms that have not yet been 
turned in. 
 
Please don't hesitate to contact me if you have questions. My email address is steve@howekinder.com.  
My cell number is (916) 799-4497.  I prefer that you call (or text) me on my cell number.  If I am 
available to talk, I will pick up the phone.  If I am not available, please leave a message with your 
phone number and the best time to call, and I will get back to you as soon as I can. 
 
Sincerely, 

Steven Howe 
Mary Tsukamoto Elementary School 


